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Ladies pamper evening. 

It’s time ladies for you to come and relax, enjoy some treatments and browse the many varied stalls at our pamper 

evening on Friday 13th March at the Writtle Village hall. Doors will open at 6.45 and treatments can be booked from 

7pm. Treatments include sports massage, manicures/pedicures, indian head massage, massage, shellac and many 

more. Stalls will include Amber and Bumble, Neals yard, Memory Lockets, Purple heaven, hair bows and much more. 

Snacks will be provided but please bring along your own drinks. Treatment booking sheets are available now along 

with tickets. Please can you return your raffle tickets by Friday 13th March, more will be on sale on the night.  

Tickets are £5.00 and include a goodie bag. 
Please bring along your Mums, your sisters and your friends to this great evening. 

Please let me know if you can make cookies, cupcakes, or any individual cakes for the evening? 
Sport Relief – 9th-13th March 

We will be enjoying some fun activities during the week with Spot the Dog. We will be playing hide and seek looking 

for Spot’s friends, joining Spot in a Crufts obstacle course and much more. We would love the children to wear 

something spotty during the week and to bring along a small donation for Sport Relief. 

Mummy’s morning 

Please come and join us with your children for Mummy’s morning 9.45 – 10.45 on Friday 20th March. You will be 

working together with your children on a fun creative activity and then they will serve you some well-earned cakes, 

cookies and refreshments. This is for all children and their Mummies whether or not they attend a Friday morning 

session. Please can you let me know if you will be joining us? 

Easter Bonnets 

During the week of 23rd – 27th March we would love you to come and join us and help the children make beautiful 

Easter bonnets. The bonnets and accessories will all be provided we just need your help in turning them into some 

wonderful creations. We will then have an Easter bonnet parade on the village green on Friday 3rd April (the last day 

of term) followed by a picnic lunch (weather permitting). We will leave the nursery at 11 am and walk the children to 

the green ready for the parade. If your children attend a Friday morning session please come to the main school 

gates for 11 or alternatively meet us on the green. All other children and families who do not attend a Friday 

session can either meet us at the school gates or on the green. If you have a spare half-hour during the week of 

23rd – 27th please can you let me know which day and time is convenient for you to come into the nursery.  

We hope everyone will be able to join in the parade. 
Friends of Ducklings 

Just a reminder to put this date in your diaries 

Sunday 7th June 
This will be our annual successful Duckling Family Day. The children will be performing for you. There will be bouncy 

castles, entertainment, bbq and beer and pimms tent. Further details will follow. 

Duckling summer club 

  Bookings are already coming in for the summer club. The dates are the week beg 3rd August and the week beg 17th       

   August. Please let me know if you would like to make a booking. 

   Exercise and yoga 

   We hope the children are beginning to share their new exercise and yoga moves with you and encouraging 

   you to join in with them. Our ‘Time to Talk ‘ activities start this week and we would love to know if you have any  

   ideas or thoughts that you would like to share with us regarding these sessions. 

 

Mrs Homer 


